
 

 
 

          

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, 

Who would think we have experienced the start of Winter over the 

past week or so, the weather has been magnificent! These sorts of 

conditions do have a positive impact on the children, the opportunity 

to run around at recess and lunch time, expel some of that excess 

energy and then focus on the learning tasks during class time 

provides the ideal balance for a childôs school day. 

As previously mentioned, our Mindfulness Programme begins 

tomorrow, a 10 week programme in the middle of the school year. 

We have just pushed the programme back one week to ensure that 

all the Japanese results are finalised for the semester reports. This 

will be an opportunity for the children to reconnect with the concept 

of recognising emotions and regulating their responses to these 

emotions, so expect the children to be coming home talking about 

some of their experiences over the next few weeks. 

Our Holy Communion Programme begins this week with the 

meeting with parents and the candidates on Thursday evening, 

starting at 6:30pm in the School Hall. This signifies the start of the 

preparation programme for the children which generally runs for 

about 6 weeks with the Holy Communion weekend being the 29th 

and 30th July, the weekend after the second week of Term 3. 

Thursday night this week is a busy night with the P&F meeting 

straight after the Holy Communion meeting, starting at 7:30pm in 

the staffroom. Please come along if you are able to, to be part of a 

vibrant group of parents, class reps and P&F executive members 

who work really hard to promote a strong sense of community here 

at our school. 

 
 
 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Newsletter 
Our Vision 

Our Lady of Fatima Palmyra is a Catholic School that aspires to provide a respectful, 
secure and caring learning environment where our community is committed to 

following the teachings of Jesus. 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
P:    9333 7900 
F:    9339 4951 
E :  office@olof.wa.edu.au 

    www.olof.wa.edu.au 
 

 

 
 

SCHOOL DATES FOR 2017 
TERM 2 
 
STAFF START  
MONDAY 24 APRIL 
 
STUDENTS START 
WEDNESDAY 26 APRIL 
 
FOUNDATION DAY/WA DAY 
MONDAY 5 JUNE 
 
 
 
PUPIL FREE DAY ς FRIDAY 30 
JUNE 
 
 
STUDENTS FINISH 
THURSDAY 29 JUNE 
STAFF FINISH FRIDAY 30 JUNE 
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 This Friday is our school Cross Country Carnival for the children in Years 3-6. The carnival is 

held at Tompkins Park starting as close to 9am as possible on what promises to be a sunny winter 

day, great conditions for running. A good proportion of children have been vigilantly preparing 

themselves for the event at training sessions over the past month or so. We treat our Cross Country 

Programme like any other programme here at school in the sense that all children need to set out to 

achieve their best. For some, that may be getting all the way around the course without walking and 

for others that may be just getting around the course. Yet again, there may be other children 

competing against their own personal best times. What the morning represents is an opportunity for 

the children to challenge themselves to strive to do their best and celebrate their own success. 

Children are asked to bring a note if they have a medical reason for not being able to participate as 

we look forward to a good morning at Tompkins Park. 

Dates to Remember: 

Thursday 8th June ï Holy Communion meeting with children and parents, starting at 6:30pm 

Thursday 8th June ï P&F Meeting starting at 7:30pm 

Friday 9th June ï School Cross Country Carnival for Years 3-6 

Wednesday 14th June ï Constable Care Incursion (PP-6) 

Friday 16th June ï Interschool Cross Country Carnival 

Friday 23rd June ï P&F Disco 

Monday 26th June ï End of Term Mass 

Wednesday 28th June ï Winter Sports Lightning carnival 

Thursday 29th June ï Pyjama Day, Fundraiser for Catholic Missions 

 

Best wishes for the coming fortnight. 

 

 

Paul Hansen 
PRINCIPAL  
 

 

 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS  -  Congratulations to the Hamilton family on the arrival Esme Rose.  A darling 

daughter for Amy and David and sister for Alannah. 



1 

Wednesday 
7th June  2017 Week 7 

Term 2 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



1 

Wednesday 
7th June  2017 Week 7 

Term 2 

  

 

 

  
   

 
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
[Type a quote from the document or the 

summary of an interesting point. You can 

position the text box anywhere in the 

document. Use the Drawing Tools tab to 

change the formatting of the pull quote 

text box.] 

 

 
 

 

JUNE 

 

2
nd

  Nora Casey 

3
rd

  Isabel De Sousa 

5
th

  Pippa Buswell 

7
th

  Ella Haddrill  

7
th

  Blake Prince 

9
th

  Aspen Papotto 

9
th

  Jacob Woods 

10
th

  Lucas Prince 

 

16
th

  Thomas Arbery  

17
th

  Jack Hamilton 

18
th

  Denzil Dawson 

21
st
  Adam Felsch 

22
nd

  Ava Mikulic  

26
th

  Ella Houston 

27
th

  Isla Jones  
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 KEYED UP MUSIC  
Keyed Up Music will be running Piano and guitar lessons again in Term 4 at Our 

Lady of Fatima. We run shared or individual lessons starting from $20 plus GST per 

lesson. To enrol, go to 

www.keyedupmusic.com.au/enrolment - form   
For more information visit our website www.keyedupmusic.com.au  

Or call Therese on 1300 366 243 with any queries 

  

SCHOOL BANKING  
8.10am Tuesday mornings), or you're welcome to leave your books and money securely in the 

Office on Mondays.  
  

Come see us if you'd like to open a new account, it can all be done online. 

New accounts can now be opened online:  www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking  and click 

on the link to open the Youthsaver account. 

 

Happy banking!   Emma and Maria 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Banking Coordinators  

  

  
  
  
  

PARISH NEWS 

PARISH WEEKEND  MASS TIMES  

Saturday Vigil  -  6.30 pm   

 Sunday -  7.30am,  9.45am, 6.30pm 

http://www.keyedupmusic.com.au/enrolment-form
http://www.keyedupmusic.com.au/
http://www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking
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Friday 23 June, 2017  

Monday 19 TH JUNE, 2017  

  

PP to Yr 3  
4.30pm - 5.45pm  

Yr 4 to 6  
6pm - 7.45pm  


